
Date  26 February 2010         

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To: Mayor Compton & Members of Council 

 
Fr: Charlotte Edie 

 
Re: Council Remuneration 

 
 

Recommendation:  That Council receive the reports prepared by Charlotte 
Edie, Deputy Treasurer dated February 8 and 25, 2010 as required under 

Section 284 of The Municipal Act, 2001, as amended, setting out the Annual 
Statement of Remuneration and Expenditures for Members of Council in 

accordance with Remuneration By-law #60-2005. 

 
Background:  In accordance with the Municipal Act, 2001, the City is required 

to provide the Mayor and Council with a statement of remuneration to each 
Member of Council on or before March 31 of the following year.  The statements 

of remuneration are included for the following: City of Kenora Council, City of 
Kenora Police Board, the Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. Board, the 

Kenora District Services Board and the Northwestern Health Unit Board. 
 

 
Budget: There is no expected budget impact as a result of this report. 

 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: The Municipal Act, 
2001, requires that this information be presented to Council. 

 

 
 

 
 


